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The DCCW Convention held on April 22-23, 2023 in Salt Lake was
amazing, uplifting, spiritual, and just a lot of fun for the 180+ Catholic
women in attendance.

Thank you to all the parishes who participated in the Throwdown
Challenge this year. We had quite several increases in women attending
this year. Package A had an increase of 28 more women attending this
year. Package B had an increase of 22 more women. The winner for
Package A is St. George. They will receive a free Package A for one
attendee at the 2024 DCCW convention. The winner for Package B is St.
Martin de Porres. They will receive a free Package B for one attendee at
the 2024 DCCW convention. Congratulations to all the winners and
most of all, thank you for participating in the challenge.

The Poster Session theme this year was Share Your Blessings. Thank you
to all the parishes who set up a poster of all the exciting things and the
stories that your CWC has been up to in the last year. They were
creative and fun to look at. Great ideas were shared.

May everyone have a wonderful and safe summer. It’s been a busy year
for Leadership. We will be ready to start up again in the fall.

Blessings,
Dawn Haberkorn
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